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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

CTH F (USH 14 - Indianford) 
 

July 9, 2020 – July 17, 2020 
 

 
General Information 
 

− CTH F will be closed to through traffic beginning the week of July 13, 2020. 

− Traffic will be detoured using CTH M, USH 51 and USH 14. 

 
Utility Work 
 

− Utility work is completed. 

 
Construction Activities 
 

− CTH F 

o Crews will be beginning culvert replacements along the CTH F corridor beginning 
Wednesday, July 15, 2020 (weather dependent).  This work will begin with three 
culverts near the southern end between USH 14 and Rollingwood Drive. The three 
culvert replacements will be completed in a manner to maintain access for 
residents using alternate routes as necessary.  We will place construction signage 
to assist residents in traveling through the work zone.     

 
 
 
 
* All activities scheduled are weather dependent. 

 
 


